
 

 
 
Rain is Coming! 

It looks like we are soon 
in store for more rainy 
days. So this makes it a 
good time to check the 
drains in your patio.  
Help prevent backups and 
clogging by clearing 
drains of leaves and other 
material. If you are able, 
check both ends; inside 
your patio and outside. 
(Our landscapers check 
the outside, but your 
review can't hurt.)  
You are free to decide 
how you have this done, 
but here is a general 
contractor used by some 
residents: 
John Colleary   
562-537-7477 
 
 

 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS  
Committee meetings are open to all homeowners. 
This schedule is also posted outside the clubhouse. 

Architectural meeting:   
1st Tuesday, October 6 at 7:00pm 

Rules meeting:  
1st Tuesday, October 6 at 7:30pm 

Landscape meeting and walkthrough:  
1st Friday, October 2 at 8:00am 

Upcoming Budget Committee meetings 
9/22, 9/29, 10/7 & 10/13 

Board meeting:   
3rd Thursday, October 15 at 7:00pm 

 

YOUR BOARD MEMBERS 
President 

Douglas Senecal 
Vice President 

Felix Mora 
Treasurer 

Victoria Noddings 
Secretary 

Larry Palmer 
Member At Large 
Jim Baumberger 

FOUNTAINS MANAGEMENT COMPANY 

Angie Adams, Pacific Coast Management, Inc. 
562-597-5007 Ext. 102 

 

www.thefountainshoa.org        Newsletter for October 2015 
 



 

 

The Fountains’ Fountains are Beautiful Once Again! 
 

Building Fumigation 
 
The schedule to complete all fumigation is 
as follows: 
 
5014-5026            2016 
5028-5036            2016 
4934-4946            2017 
5038-5050            2017 
5060-5068            2018 
5000-5012            2018 
4914-4922            2018 
 

Let’s Have a Trading Post 
 
We are still interested in providing a way for 
residents to share personal items that are 
available for sale or to give away.  
 

 
 
Please provide suggestions as to how you  
think would work best?  
• Adding a page to the newsletter? 
• Posting on a Facebook page? 
• ...? (Your idea) 

Please contact  
webmaster@thefountainshoa.org with your 
suggestions and ideas!  
  

And finally... 
 
You should have received the 2008 Rules 
and Regulations which are governing our 
community.  
 
We appreciate your adherence, thereby 
keeping the Fountains community a safe, 
pleasant place for all who live here.   

 


